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GIFTS TO SCHOOL PERSONNEL

No district officer or employee shall directly or indirectly receive any gift having a value of 
seventy-five dollars ($75) or more, whether in the form of money, services, loans, travel, 
entertainment, hospitality, etc., under circumstances in which it could reasonably be inferred that 
the gift was intended to influence the performance of his/her duties.

The giving of holiday gifts from students to school personnel is discouraged by the Board of 
Education.

Cross-ref:         2160, School Board Officer and Employee Ethics

Ref:   General Municipal Law §805-a

Note: Policy added (replacing prior policy 5137)

Policy Adopted:  July 24, 1996 Wayne Central School District


